On World Book Day this year, the children came to school dressed in their fantastic book character costumes. We had an array of
interesting costumes with children dressed up as Matilda, Horrid Henry, Little Red Riding Hood, Harry Potter, Cat in the Hat
and many, many more! Thank you for all of your efforts in creating these wonderful outfits!

During the morning, we had a brilliant book assembly hosted by Miss Trunchbull and featuring an exciting costume parade. The
decision was very difficult for our judges who eventuaﬂy gave out 3 prizes for the most creative costume awards. Well done to
everyone who came dressed as their favourite book characters. We also guessed the teacher’s favourite books and thought about
where, when and who we could share books with.

We finished the day with a lovely parent sharing book session with children enjoying time reading some of fiction and non-fiction
books with their parents in the classroom. It was a fun-filled day which was enjoyed by all!
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